

Oldbury Wells, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5JD T: 01746 765454 E: school@oldburywells.com

W: www.oldburywells.com

Headteacher: Mr A Walker



Dear Parent/Carer

Our Ref: AWA/kmd/oe

16 September 2025

Re: Open Evening – Tuesday 30th September 2025, 5:30pm–8:30pm

We are delighted to be hosting our annual Open Evening on Tuesday, 30 September 2025, from 5:30pm to 8:30pm. This event is a wonderful opportunity to welcome prospective families from our partner schools and the wider community, and to showcase everything that makes our school special.

Visitors will have the chance to explore our fantastic facilities, meet our dedicated staff and learners, and see first-hand the high-quality work and wide range of extra-curricular opportunities that our learners enjoy.

Throughout the evening, a variety of activities will be taking place across departments, and many students will be invited to help represent the school. If your child is asked to take part, we will send a separate letter with further details and a request for your permission.

To allow staff time to prepare for the evening, the school will close early on Tuesday, 30 September. Lessons will run as normal for Periods 1 and 2, with an extended break, and the school day will finish at 1:30pm.

For students who travel on school transport, buses will depart from 1:40pm onwards. We kindly ask that parents and carers ensure appropriate arrangements are in place for their child's earlier arrival home.

Thank you as always, for your continued support and we look forward to welcoming many families to what promises to be a fantastic evening.

Yours faithfully

Mr Adam Walker Headteacher



